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No. RW/NHIL/P/20/84 Dated the 3rd October, 1985
Subject : Examination of detailed estimate received Irom Stale PWDs — procedure regarding.

In partial modification of the instructions contained in Ministry’s circular letter of even number
dated the 10th July, 1984 it has now been decided that hencelorth the ROs/ELOs should send their specific
comments, il any, on the original estimates to the concerned Chief Engineer/Superintending Engineer at
the Headquarters by name without waiting for a relerence from the Ministry. The specific comments
should reach the Ministry expeditiously and in any case within 2-3 wecks of the receipt of the estimate.




